
Atherton St George’s C.E. Primary School  

& Little Dragons’ Nursery 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Thank you to all those that attended the Christmas Fair last Sunday and also to the children from the choir, they 
certainly brought the festive spirit along with them. The Friends of St George's raised a staggering £863.67. These 
events couldn't take place without the hard work of the volunteers or the support from parents.  All the money 
raised goes into the Friends of St George's account which is spent on your children. Come along to their next 
meeting which is on Wednesday morning in school, alternatively, you can join their Facebook page 'Friends of 
Atherton St George's'. 
 
Parents evening was very well attended as always, we hope you found your meeting informative and that you were 
able to have any questions answered. 
 
Mrs Evans attended an RE meeting along with RE o-coordinators from other schools in Atherton and Tyldesley, she 
has been discussing how we can further develop some aspects within school and sharing good practice. 
 
On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week we have been hosting our RE in Action Days.  Over the three days 
the children have been looking at the schools Christian vision, the provision we make as a school because of the 
vision and how effective it is in enabling children to flourish.  They have discussed what we do for our local 
community, how we can develop this further and the positive impact we can all have on one another.  We will be 
celebrating the week in a family worship session (as advertised last week) in the school hall at approx. 3:45 today 
for half an hour. Please do come along to the hall doors once you have collected your child and join us.  Reverend 
Jonathan will be leading the session and I know the children would like to be a part of it. 
 
Please could you ensure that your child is coming to school wearing a coat with their name in it.  Our lost property 
is building up again as some clothing has no name in and we cannot return it to its rightful owner.  Hats, gloves and 
scarves also need to be named please. 
 
We are putting together some Christmas food hampers for members of the community, If you have any items such 
as; tinned goods, biscuits etc. that you could donate to school we would be most grateful. 
 
The Christmas trees have arrived in school and the festivities have begun. The nativity rehearsals are well 
underway and the singing for the carol concert is filling the school corridors.  Please keep a look out on the dates 
for your diaries, remember it is a maximum of two tickets per child for any of the performances and if we have any 
remaining we will send a notice sent out that these will go on sale on a first come first served basis. 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lisa Boardman 
Head of School 
The Wings' CE Trust 
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